
                                   
                                  Please respond to: 
 Mr P H Tiplady 
 National Park Officer 

To Lake District 
World Heritage Lake District National 
Partners  Park Authority 
  Murley Moss 
  Oxenholme Road 
  Kendal LA9 7RL 
  22 November 2005 
 
 
 
Dear Partner 
 
Should we seek World Heritage Site Inscription for the Lake District?  
 
At our Wray Castle meeting in October partners agreed that they needed:  
 

1. a summary leaflet on Lake District World Heritage Status  
 

2. and a Lakes World Heritage Question and Answer sheet   
 
these are attached as papers 1 & 2. 
 
These papers have been produced in a (relatively) small sized ‘.pdf’ format to enable and 
speed up distribution by the internet or via printing yourselves and posting out1. 
 
I hope this information will enable you to consider this important issue further, and where 
necessary consult wider within your own sector, so that you can come to a firm conclusion as to 
the value(s) of seeking World Heritage Status for the Lake District.   
 
Finally can I remind you, once more, that we will need to take a firm decision at our 27 January 
meeting, therefore, it would be helpful if you come mandated to vote at the meeting should it be 
necessary to do so. 
 
Please note we have now confirmed the venue for the meeting as being the Prince of 
Wales Hotel Grasmere commencing at 2pm. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
LORD CLARK OF WINDERMERE 
 
BY EMAIL ONLY 

                                                 
1 If you require a larger file size (5mb) of the summary leaflet for a more quality print please contact Keith Jones at 
keith.jones@forestry.gov.uk  


